
We, M.B. Mehta are a proud member of RJC and we have greatly benefited from 

the system. We recommend that all our Business Associates be part of 

Responsible Jewellery Council to improve the credibility of the system. 

 

We have a Supply Chain Policy and it is available to everyone on this website. 

According to the policy, we conduct an annual Supply Chain Due Diligence and 

have not found any Red Flags in our supply Chain. We do not procure goods 

from Conflict Affected and High Risk Areas. Most of our suppliers are RJC 

Certified members. We will continue to monitor our supply chain and will 

report any red flags if identified. 

 


